
16825 Northchase Dr., Ste. 160 | Houston, Texas 77060 | 281.851.5909 | www.North-Houston.com 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
Chris Cotter, PE 
Chairman 
LJA Engineering, Inc. 
 
Brenda Mainwaring 
Vice Chair 
Union Pacific Railroad 
 
Greg Simpson 
Treasurer 
North Houston District 
 
Vesta Rea-Gaubert 
Secretary 
Vesta Rea & Associates, LLC 
 
Jeff Anderson 
RPS  
 
Sandy Barton 
Greater Magnolia Parkway  
Chamber of Commerce 
 
Martin Basaldua, M.D. 
Optimal Health & Wellness Center PLLC 
 
Matt Brannen, PE 
BGE, Inc.  
 
Vivek Chikyala, PE 
Gorrondona Engineering Services, Inc.  
 
Louis Evans 
University of Houston - Downtown 
 
Robb Fishman AICP/REM 
JACOBS 
 
Cheryl Gajeske, AIA 
PGAL 
 
Roy Hearnsberger, PE 
HHH Group, Inc. 
 
Tim Joniec 
Houston Airports 
 
Rob Maxwell, PE 
Jones | Carter 
 
Don T. Norrell 
The Woodlands Township 
 
Kim Sachtleben, PE 
Costello 
 
Tony Sartori, PE 
Halff Associates, Inc. 
 
Shelley Serres, PE 
Lockwood, Andrews & Newnam, Inc. 
 
Ed Shackelford, PE 
AEI Engineering 
 
Kelley Simmons 
Amegy Bank  
 
Rich Squire, PE 
AECOM 
 
Alex G. Sutton III, PE 
The Howard Hughes Corporation  
 
Neil Thomas 
Norton Rose Fulbright 
 
Demetrius Walker 
Lone Star College 
 
Darrin Willer, PE 
HNTB 

                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 20, 2019        
 
The Honorable Sylvester Turner, Mayor 
The Honorable Members of Houston City Council 
City of Houston 
901 Bagby Street 
Houston, TX 77002 
 
Dear Mayor Turner and Council Members: 
 
The North Houston Association strongly supports adoption of the proposed changes to the 
City sign ordinance designating an Airport Corridor District, addressing abandoned signs, and 
providing for new technology. The North Houston Association’s (NHA) service area includes 
Intercontinental Airport – Houston, and a Houston Airports representative serves on our 
board of directors.  
 
NHA has been part of the Airport Corridors Task Force for several years, not only because 
IAH is within our service area, but also because all airports serve as the first impression for 
visitors to our great city. The Airport Corridor District designation will foster a more 
welcoming gateway and a higher rate of positive impressions of Houston. 
 
Specifically, this proposed designation creates a defined area of focus for improvements. The 
proposed ordinance will establish specific height/size standards for new on-premise signs 
within the District, and includes a regulatory structure focused on the removal of abandoned 
signage. Over time, this results in an improved and welcoming City streetscape for both 
residents and visitors.  
 
City Council’s adoption of the revisions will positively impact tourism, corporate relocations, 
and quality of life for residents. We encourage you to adopt the Airport Corridor District 
Ordinance which will improve the image of both Houston, and our two Skytrax 4-star rated 
airports. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

                    
Chris Cotter    Marlisa Briggs 
Chairman    Executive Director 
 
 


